
Steve Dresser was elected to the Lathrop City Council in November of 2012 and was ap-
pointed as Vice Mayor in 2014. He has served previously as an elected and appointed 
member to the City Council. He served two years as the Chairman of the Lathrop Planning 
Commission rounding out his five years of service.  
 
Steve and his wife have lived in Lathrop for over 20 years.  
 
Councilmember Dresser’s current assignments include being the City delegate for the fol-
lowing Commissions:  
 
 Council of Governments (COG) Executive Committee (Delegate)  
 Tri Valley-San Joaquin Valley Regional Rail Authority Board of Directors (Alternate)  
 San Joaquin Regional Rail Commission - Jurisdictional Appointment (Delegate)  
 San Joaquin Area Flood Control Agency (SJAFCA) (Delegate) 
 Manteca Unified School District 2x2 Meetings (Alternate)  
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Biography 

Contact Information: 

390 Towne Centre Drive  
Lathrop, CA 95330   

 
Phone: (209) 941-7216 

 
Email:  

sdresser@ci.lathrop.ca.us  


